The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday March 1, 2021 with Doug Lapp, Judy Noyales, Tyler Lantz, John Goodall, and Mary McKee present.
Chair Judy Noyales called the meeting to order.  She read the minutes from the December meeting.  Doug Lapp motioned to approve the minutes as read, Tyler Lantz seconded, all were in favor.  Judy read the minutes from the January meeting.  Doug motioned to approved as read, Tyler seconded, all were in favor.
Old Business – Hilltop Farm reverse subdivision – Zoning Officer Bill Beers explained the request to combine 2 lots into 1.  Doug Lapp motioned to recommend the approval of such to the Board of Supervisors, John Goodall seconded, all were in favor.
New Business – none
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chairwoman Judy Noyales mentioned that the Task Force was going to be needing a Chairperson. It was agreed that John Goodall would fill that position.
Doug motioned to adjourn, Mary McKee seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted, 
Barb Davis, Secretary
